
Jacy Howarth is presented with the CPhM President’s Medal.

Welcome to the Profession, Class of 2016
On Thursday, June 2, 2016, the College of Pharmacy of the University of Manitoba and the College of Pharmacists of Manitoba welcomed 
the class of 2016 to the profession of pharmacy. The students were presented with their pins and mortar and pestles during the event. 
The College wishes to congratulate all the students of the Class of 2016 for their hard work and graduation and celebrates the following 
award winners on their accomplishments:

Emily Wiebe is presented with the CPhM Gold Medal by College of 
Pharmacists of Manitoba Registrar Susan Lessard-Friesen.

Procession of faculty and graduates

Past CPhM Student Liaison, Camille Manansala, is presented with her 4th 
Year Dean’�ã���Ë�x�X�x���Ë���5�Þ�ã�ü���O�s�Ë�ü�Þ�©�O���ü�s���E�t���^�Ë�³���W�s���6���^���Z�Þ�s�ã�³

Nicholas Malzahn is presented with the CPhM Silver Medal.
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